4/23/2001 12:55:36 PM
FW: Address Change Script

Just got this from Karen. Do you know anything about it? | wasn't at the last Admin. Team meeting because my computer
nearly crashed.

From: karen.gellman@us.pwcglobal.com
[mailto:karen.gellman@us.pwcglobal.com]

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2001 12:42 PM

To: Findlay_terryS@scdps.state.s.us;
huffstettler_cherylB@scdps.state.sc.us;
Lowman_JaniceS@scdps.state.sc.us; parks_beths@scdps.state.sc.us
Subject: Address Change Script

Afternoon ladies,

Last week at the admin team meeting, we were provided with a script for

what DMV should say about address changes. Jan and Cheryl - could you make
sure this gets added to the training ( either as a participant handout / or

as instructor material). Beth - could you make sure this gets to Sid ,

with the instruction that it goes to Highway Patrol. | think the admin

team wanted more than just a press release but an instruction from David to
Highway Patrol:

Here's the script:

" We will no longer be able to place an address/ name change label on the
back of your driver's license becuase it will cover up vital information.

Your address/ name correction will be updated on the Department's records,
however , to update your driver's license you will have to apply for a
renewal and pay the appropriate renewal fee"

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to
which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged
material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received
this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any
computer.
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